
 

 

 

The SWQA Annual Meeting was held in Robinsonville (Tunica), MS. on July 10th – 14th, 2024.  There 

were (87) Warriors in attendance and (20) members received their Artisan Degree, with (14) of those 

being from the newly added Muskogee, OK, Teocalli No. 1898.  We had 100% participation of the 

member Teocallis.  A lot of business was conducted at this meeting including the passing of new 

bylaws and the election of Association Officers.  The Association Officers, led by Chief James 

Sims, were busy from start to finish.  The venue proved to be a great location with the degree being 

performed on the Horseshoe Bluesville Stage.  The Memphis, T-96 Teocalli hosted a great event, 

and a good time was had by all. 

 

The SWQA is actively planning for our Mid-Year Meeting to be held in Oklahoma City on March 20th 

– 23rd, 2025.  Also, it is our honor to have the Supreme Mid-Year Meeting being held in conjunction 

with ours on March 17th – 19th, 2025.  I have appointed James Sims, PCC, as my Director General 

and Morgan Bear (T-6) as the Deputy Director General, and both are working hard to make this a 

great event.  The flyer should be out soon as well as registration on the Southwest Webpage. 

 

The current membership counts of the Association are: 

(13) Active Teocallis 

(495) Members 

(231) Master Artisans 

(154) Pyramid Degrees 

(96) OKETS 

 

All the SWQA Board of Directors are looking forward to a great year and are working hard to 

continue the Association’s success and growth. All the Officers and Warriors of the SWQA continue 

to demonstrate their dedication and commitment to making this an engaged and successful 

Association. 

 

 

 

 

 

I respectfully submit this report and request approval. 

 

OLE’ 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Henry Aden 

SWQA Chief Camaxtli 
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